
 
 
 
Hello Cardinal Families! 
 
As we approach Christmas break we know there will be students / families who have to isolate 
or quarantine due to COVID. We are asking for your help in communicating with us via email 
during break. We will contact trace any positive COVID cases for students in the classroom who 
are symptomatic prior to Christmas break. We would also like to have names of students in 
isolation or quarantine prior to return to school on January 4th.  
  

If you have a student test positive for COVID, please email me at kkline@clarindacsd.org 
Please include the answers to the following questions: 
  

• Student name and grade 
• Date student became symptomatic 
• Date they were last at school 
• We will contact trace 48 hours before symptoms start at school.  
• Dates you may have received from Page County Public Health when your student can 

return to school or resume normal activities.  

  
If you have a student who is in quarantine due to COVID exposure, please answer the 
following questions:  
  

• Student name and grade (If you have multiple in quarantine please name them all) 
• Date student was exposed to COVID 
• Dates you may have received from Page County Public Health when your student can 

return to school or resume normal activities.  
 

Have a safe and Happy Holiday! We appreciate your communication! 
  
Kelly Kline BSN, RN     
School Nurse      
Clarinda Community Schools    
kkline@clarindacsd.org                                
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